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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

We have a very special announcement. Dr. Yong will be coming to Belvedere on April 10th. We will also 

be inviting the whole NY district to join so it will be a very exciting Sunday. After service, there will be a 

lunch meeting for young leaders to meet with Dr. Yong. Afterward, there will also be a Kodan meeting at 

the training center around 3pm. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Pastor Justin 


